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Zoom for the Holidays- Nacogdoches Public Library 
  
 

(Nacogdoches, TX) – The Nacogdoches Public Library will host ​Zoom for the Holidays​ to 

help family members and friends connect one another virtually since many people are 

not traveling for the holidays due to concerns about the pandemic. 

“Many people have heard of Zoom and Facetime, but not everyone is familiar 

with how to use those apps or has a device to use. The library staff will facilitate virtual 

visits by providing the space, device and staff to assist with connecting a Nacogdoches 

resident with their friends and family members elsewhere,” said Mercedes Franks, 

library manager. 

Zoom for the Holidays​ will take place on Monday, November 23rd from 

12:00-3:00 pm and November 24th from 7:00-8:30 pm. Due to the need to coordinate 

the visits with family members, interested participants must reserve a session by 

Thursday, November 19th. Spanish-speaking library staff are available to assist with the 

program. Please call (936) 559-2970 to register. 
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